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Subject: I support the Proposed Standards for Indigent Defense"
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Please fully consider supporting the proposed standards for indigent defense.  Public defenders need
caseload reductions so they can better support their clients, who are all too frequently the
marginalized citizens in our community, lacking access to resources and appropriate support. 
 
Support this proposal, so public defenders can give adequate counsel to those who need it the most.
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.
 
Jeanne T. Swope
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